
BWS/CIR/062/2021-22   CIRCULAR      

05.10.2021        BHARATAM WORLD SCHOOL                                                   

 

Dear Parents 

                         Most Important for your Convenience 

1. You are requested to deposit the Quarterly fee against transport if you are 

using the bus facility.    

2. You MUST understand since using transport is not at all compulsory, as 

such if by choice you desire to use the transport, it’s NEVER possible to pay 

for 15 days on the pretext that “my child fell sick” or didn’t commute for 10 

days etc etc.   

3. Hope you are clear that it’s on your request or payment that we engage a 

bus, its driver, its nanny and invest in it. Let’s assume a few of you stop the 

facility, how do we manage?  Like you look from your perspective we have 

our logistics as well. 

4. A few parents have been handing over the transport charges in cash to the 

driver and nanny which is absolutely not allowed. Thus, the best and 

convenient arrangement is to pay for the quarter, in person or online. 

      Please Co-operate and understand  

Thanks & Regards  

Team BWS 

 


